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(217) 524-3300 
TDD (217) 524-2897 
 
December 11, 2023                 DELIVERED VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Inmar Intelligence 
Attn:  Kristin S. Alstad, Director-Regulatory & Compliance 
635 Vine Street 
Winston-Salem North Carolina  27101 
 
MED-Project IL, LLC 
Attn:  Dr. Victoria Travis, National Program Director 
47 W Polk St., Suite 100-155 
Chicago, Illinois  60605 
 
Re: Drug Take-Back Act Program Proposals (submitted by MED-Project and Inmar) 
 
Dear Ms. Alstad and Dr. Travis: 
 
Illinois EPA has finalized the review of the two (2) Manufacturer Program Operator Proposals 
(“proposals”) and amendments submitted in accordance with 410 ILCS 720 (“Drug Take-Back 
Act” or “Act”). Pursuant to Section 35(a) of the Act, each covered manufacturer was required, 
individually or collectively, to submit a proposal to Illinois EPA by July 1, 2023, for the 
establishment and implementation of a Drug Take-Back Program. Inmar and MED-Project both 
submitted proposals on July 1, 2023 and June 30, 2023, respectively. Illinois EPA initially issued 
an approval of both proposals, pending modifications that the statutorily required coverage 
was met in all counties and all manufacturers were registered and paid fees with Illinois EPA 
before December 31, 2023. 
 
As of this date, the proposals collectively are now in compliance with the Act.  
 
Please feel free to contact me at 217-785-7492 or valerie.a.davis@illinois.gov if you have any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Valerie A. Davis, B.S. MPH 
Acting Manager 
Materials Management and Compliance Section 
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency 


